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Division Austin, TX 78726-8000

June 11, 2007

Dear Mr. Sargent,

{ thought P'd write you a quick note to tell vou that | look forward to working with
vou and the Stripe A Zone crew for the upcoming Dallas North Tollroad
Restripe project starting in a few weeks. If this experience is anything like the
pravious Western Extension Project on the George Bush Tumpike that we
worked together on successfully, then we should make the end user customer
satisfied and the north Texas motorist safer.

in preparation for the upcoming project, if there is anything that | can assist
Stripe A Zone on, to make the fransition from the pre-planning stage of the
project inte starting the work and through completion, please don't hesitate to
ask.

Thanks for your good work in the past, and | look forward fo helping you on
your upcorring NTTA project.

Pat Murray
3M Senior Government Transportation Safety Specialist
North Texas



